
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

HAMPTON ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 

The Hampton ZBA will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, August 24 at 6:30 PM at 

Hampton Town Hall, 164 Route 97, for the following: 

 

Request for Variance of Zoning Regulations to Reduce Required Front-Yard Setback 

from 50’ to 20’ to accommodate a proposed Ground-Mounted Solar Array at 147 Old 

Town Pound Road. Applicant: Michael Houle. 

 

The public may speak and submit written communications until the close of the public 

hearing.  Details of the application are available from the Town Planner, 

planner@hamptonct.org or available in the Land Use Office. 

 

Allan Cahill 

Ex-Officio, ZBA 
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